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September 2023 

Brothers, 

What looked initially to be a rather low key month actually turned out to 
have many events start popping up!  We agreed to supply the drinks and 
staff the drink table for the reception for welcoming our two new priests, 
Fr. Gerald and Fr. Peter, and saying goodbye to Fr. Luke.  Several hundred 
people showed up to engage our priests and socialize with one 
another.  Our very own brother David Melander did what he does best and 
sang a song designed for Fr. Luke.  Many of the parishioners present joined 
in and followed brother David’s lead.  Much fun was had by all!  I am sure 
Fr. Luke got a good send off and Frs. Gerald and Peter felt 
welcomed.  They certainly know they have the support of the parishioners 
and more specifically us Knights. 

Several knights, led by PGK Tim Jorgenson, also showed up on the next 
day after the reception to help Fr. Luke move from St. Augustine’s rectory 
to his new home at St. Agnes in Concord.  The move went smoothly with 
enough knights and vehicles to make the move in one trip.  Fr. Luke was 
present on both ends of the move and very happy for the help he received 
from the Knights.  

Brother Mario Butzner organized a trip to honor our former associate 
Pastor, Fr. Fili.  The group met at St. Augustine’s parking lot and proceeded 
to caravan to Queen of All Saints also in Concord to attend a Mass being 
said by Fr. Fili.  All were in their blue shirts and sat together to surprise Fr. 
Fili.  Fr. Fili warmly acknowledged them during the Mass and joined them 
for friendly chat and pictures after the Mass.  

Planning for the Holy Hoedown parish picnic is well under way.  Brothers 
Stephen Natale leading the Chuck Wagon grill, Rob Ferjstad leading the 
saloon, and Brother Mario Butzner arranging for pop corn and snow cone 
stations with Jr. knights providing support. We are in need of many brother 
knights to volunteer to work the many stations.  Look for a sign up genius 
to come out and please sign up for the open positions.  It will be a fun 
event with many activities and a great way to serve the parish and the 
parishioners and non-parishioners that will be there.  Also, since all of us 
knights will be wearing our beautiful blue shirts, displaying big smiles and 
demonstrating our magnetic personalities, it will also be a great way to 
meet and greet men who would like to become knights. 

All this activity reminds me of Psalm 127:1. 
“Unless the Lord builds the house, those who build it labor in vain. Unless 
the Lord watches over the city, the watchman stays awake in vain.” 

I think we have to remember why we are doers of these events.  If we 
remember that we are building the Lords House then each event we do is a 
brick in His building that will last.  

 

Vivat Jesus,  GK Tony Soby 
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From the Council Faith Director 
 

God is Faithful!            J.M.J. 
 
 

Charlie Chaplin died aged 88. 
He left us 4 statements: 

• Nothing is eternal in this world, not even our problems. 
• I like to walk in the rain, because no one can see my tears. 
• The most wasted day in life is the day we don't laugh. 
• The six best doctors in the world... 

 Sunshine, 
 Rest, 
 Exercise, 
 Diet, 
 Self-esteem, 
 Friends. 

Keep them in all stages of your life and enjoy a healthy life... 
 
If you see the moon you will see the beauty of God..... 
If you see the sun you will see the power of God.. 
If you look in the mirror, you will see God's best creation. 
Believe it then. 
We are all tourists, God is our travel agent who already made our itineraries, 
bookings and destinations... 
Trust Him and enjoy LIFE. 
Life is just a journey! 
Live today!!! 
We all experience words of wisdom in our lives, sometimes we have to remind 
ourselves of these words. Sometimes we have to create our own for others to 
experience. Sometimes we find them right in front of us. The Bible comes to 
mind first thing. God’s word stirs up our soul, Feeds our heart and gives us ah 
ha moments.  Moments that I experience in my daily readings and at every 
sermon from our own Priests and Deacon’s. For me daily Mass allows God’s word 
to kick start my day. I walk out refreshed and invigorated. Nature allows us to 
witness the awesomeness and power of God. I thank God everyday for my eyes, 
ears, touch, understandings, feelings especially the feeling of Love. And Yes, the 
emotion of laughter. As said above “Trust God and enjoy Life” enjoy the 
journey!” 
 
 
Respectfully,  
Dennis Maurice, Worthy Lecturer 
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Coming Events 
04/11/18/25 September  

 Coffee Fellowship, Vic’s Cafe, Monday 8:00 am 

04/11/18/25 September 

 Santa Rita Safeway Pickup, 8:30am Monday 

05/12/19/26 September 

 Gateway Safeway Pickup, 8:30am Tuesday 

06/13/20/27 September 

 Daily Mass hosted by the Knights of Columbus, 12:10pm Wednesday 

01/08/15/22/29 September  

 Gateway Safeway Pickup, 8:30am Friday 

07 September Council Officers Meeting, 7PM, Zoom 

10 September BBQ & Car Show; Pleasanton 

14 September Business Meeting, 7:00 PM, Zoom and St. Augustine’s Hall 

14/17 September Men’s Cursillo Weekend; St. Elizabeth Seton 

16 September East Bay Stand Down; Lunch, Alameda County Faire Grounds 

17 September Donut Social after Masses 

23 September Parish picnic 

30 September Past Grand Knight Dinner; Vic’s All-Star Kitchen, 6pm 

 

02/09/16/23/30 October 

 Coffee Fellowship, Vic’s Cafe, Monday 8:00 am 

02/09/16/23/30 October 

 Santa Rita Safeway Pickup, 8:30am Monday 

03/10/17/24/31 October  

 Gateway Safeway Pickup, 8:30am Tuesday 

04/11/18/25 October 

 Daily Mass hosted by the Knights of Columbus, 12:10pm Wednesday 

06/13/20/27 October 

 Gateway Safeway Pickup, 8:30am Friday 

05 October Council Officers Meeting, 7PM, Zoom 

12 October Business Meeting, 7:00 PM, Zoom and St. Augustine’s Hall;  

15 October Donut Social after Masses 

28 October Day of Reflection with Fr. Mark 

Virtual Meeting Attendance Information: 
Council Zoom Meetings will use the following ac-
cess: 

If you have installed the Zoom Application, 
Start Zoom and use Meeting ID:  745 680 7847 
 

To access the meeting using your browser:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7456807847  
 

To access via your telephone, dial 669 900 6833 and use Meeting ID:  745 680 7847 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7456807847
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Council 6043 Welcomes Fr. Gerald Pedrera 
 

Fr. Gerald Pedrera has joined the Catholic 
Community of Pleasanton as Associate Pastor. 
We are grateful for his ministry to our faith 
home!  [NOTE:  Fr. G is not yet a Brother Knight]. 
Here are a few words from Fr. Pedrera: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I joined the Diocese of Oakland in 2009 as a pastoral student. I stayed at St. 
Francis of Assisi in Concord and spent a year there. It was an amazing experi-
ence and I'm grateful to the people of St. Francis for their friendship, support 
and care—from that time until now.  

After studying for a year at St. Patrick's in Menlo Park, CA, I was ordained in 
2011 as a deacon (March 19th at St. Francis of Assisi in Concord) and a priest 
(May 14th at the Oakland Cathedral) both by now Archbishop Salvatore 
Cordileone, then the bishop of Oakland. My first assignment was at St. Lean-
der Church (San Leandro), followed by Bishop O'Dowd High School (Oakland), 
St. Callistus (El Sobrante), St. Isidore (Danville—where I stayed the longest), 
and St. Anne (Union City). It is also a blessing that I have the opportunity to 
journey with the Tri-Valley Korean Catholic Community (TVKCC) since they 
started in Pleasanton. Starting August 1st of this year, I have the privilege to 
join the Catholic Community of Pleasanton. 

All throughout my ministry, the greatest gift I enjoy is the opportunity to be 
part of people's lives and for me to be part of theirs. I can say that I am who I 
am right now because of the care, support, and love of the people who shared 
their lives with me. For this, I am forever grateful. I hope that in the process, 
in as much as they've been a blessing to me, I've been one to them. 

As I begin this new ministry here at CCOP, I would like to ask for your prayers, 
patience, and support. Alone, I may not be able to serve you as I should. If 
there is anything that I can be of help with, please feel free to email me: 
frg@catholicsofpleasanton.org.  

 
Blessings!  
 
Fr. G 



 

 

Page 6 
September 2023 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 4 talks by Father Mark during the February retreat can be found below. 
You can simply click on the link to get to the podcast without any special 
software or accounts. If you need help with the podcasts, then please ask 
another Knight for help. The Worthy Grand Knight is always available to help 
out too. 
 
Adopted Sons of God: https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-1 
 
Masculine Spirituality: https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-2 
 
Male Archetypes: https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-3 
 
Men of Faith: https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-4 

Greetings from the Membership and  
Family Life Director! 

 
As school gets ready to begin, our thoughts turn to fall and it will soon be 
time for our Fall Membership Drive.  This campaign we are looking at trying 
different ways of recruiting other than our traditional 2 weeks in the vesti-
bule with guest speakers. If you have ideas or suggestions, let me or our 
worthy Chancellor know. 

Saturday September 23 from 4pm to 10pm will be our fall parish festival/
party. This will be a huge event with a live band, food booths, games, activi-
ties, and more.  Look for details coming soon. 

 
Blessings  
 
-Mario Butzner 

https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-1
https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-2
https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-3
https://tinyurl.com/CCOP-Into-The-Breach-Part-4
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Council Website, Facebook and YouTube Sites 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.kofc6043.org/ 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?

id=100014173809401https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UCOyaocF0T84q0X3rEAhq0Hg 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOyaocF0T84q0X3rEAhq0Hg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOyaocF0T84q0X3rEAhq0Hg
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Check the CCoP website and/or the CCoP Facebook page and/or the CCoP YouTube 
for updated information on coverage of Masses. 

CCoP Podcast Notification 
CATHOLICS OF PLEASANTON PODCAST IS NOW LIVE!  

We have launched our own podcast called "Catholics Of Pleasanton" that will feature 
daily gospel readings and homilies with additional content coming soon! The podcast 
is a series of homilies, inspirational messages and content to nourish the faith of the 
community in Pleasanton and beyond. 

You can find us through the Apple podcast app, the Google podcast app, Spotify or 
wherever you get your podcasts. Be sure to subscribe so you don't miss an episode! 

Apple Podcasts 

https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/catholics-of-pleasanton-podcast/
id1524231765 

From Your Browser 

You can also access it from your browser: 
https://directory.libsyn.com/shows/view/id/catholicsofpleasanton 
 
A great way to get your #10INTODAY! 

https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/catholics-of-pleasanton-podcast/id1524231765
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/catholics-of-pleasanton-podcast/id1524231765
https://directory.libsyn.com/shows/view/id/catholicsofpleasanton?fbclid=IwAR0zAVwol0OB92qaGBRnMCdnobjfM8OmehcKU1aREGoZr5nJsKpMy6Wjg04
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Message from Brother Dominick Pietro 
Brothers it is very important today  to stay  close and in touch with our  Lord. A 
wonderful  way to do so is through Eucharistic Adoration. Many blessing and peace 
can be realized by spending just a half hour with him. Please take advantage of this 
opportunity to spend time with him.  

Blessing to all. 

Dom 

 

WEEKLY EUCHARISTIC ADORATION! 

Eucharistic Adoration participants are needed… Adoration takes place every Monday and 
Wednesday from 12:45 PM - 5:00 PM in the St. Elizabeth Seton Eucharistic Chapel - behind 
the large chapel.  Typically, a participant agrees to one hour, or a half hour, every week on 
one of those days. This is a perfect time to offer God more than your usual “ten minutes of 
prayer”.  If you are not familiar with the practice, it is simply being quiet in the Lord’s pres-

ence meditating on scripture, the rosary, a religious book or simply “being”. 

PLEASE ENTER THROUGH THE OUTSIDE DOORS DIRECTLY INTO THE EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
CHAPEL.   

 
Any questions contact Sharon McKee 925/963-7745 or Linda Loftus 925/462-0974 

 

FIRST FRIDAY EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

We invite you to join us every First Friday for Exposition, Adoration and Benediction of 
the Blessed Sacrament. It will be in person as well as online. 

 
In Person Eucharistic Adoration 

St. Augustine Church 
After 8:30 AM Mass until 10:00 AM 

Seating will be socially distanced and masks must be worn at all times. 
 

In Person & Online Eucharistic Adoration 
St. Elizabeth Seton Chapel 

After 12:10 PM Mass until 2:00 PM 
Watch LIVE on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/CatholicCommunityofPleasanton/ 

Watch LIVE on 
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/c/TheCatholicCommunityOfPleasanton 

https://www.facebook.com/CatholicCommunityofPleasanton/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXublQoRWq5CmTgbC0SGgQ_4zNn0xIdQK_pGQnGNBNJ1WuPLFWUBOxaVz6NXO1RvgucTaiZtFp9owVkXxeqOJBNKCk_t4MI9ePTVpPPaUl7DRjLKRgeibRUioE8VuGKhGloepdJKBXZkytEp_N-zwrN5wn6Z6LapUq_RX7OmcGLic6tHr0suPtdjPgL
https://www.youtube.com/c/TheCatholicCommunityOfPleasanton?fbclid=IwAR2EMhMTXG_wuog6tPrfWMPHrlwqy2JLzl9SxRDHBQtjyVRQIbNVcbRX4bg
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Council Activities in August 
 
 

Activities for August reported by Deputy Grand Knight Paul Calderon: 
 

August 15, Assumption mass 12:10pm SES setup, altar server, collection, Eucha-
rist minister. Estimate 250 parishioners attended. KoC brother’s supporting. 
 
SES Funeral Sean (Theresa’s brother) De Largy’s 8/26/23 11:00 AM. Presider 
Fr Mark. Estimated 60+ people attended. 
 
KOC support scheduled activities follow; 
 
-Livestream duty,  First Friday Eucharist Adoration August 4, 2023, 12:10 to 2 
PM. 
 
-Daily mass 12:10-1PM at SES Chapel  
 
-Sachristant duty, KOC Wednesday Mass 11:30AM-1PM SES chapel.  
8/30/23 KoC brothers participating  
 
-LC duty, Greeter and Sunday’s Collection for 4PM family mass at STA church. 
 
-Adults choir duty, STA 10am Sundays.  
 
Fr Luke moving from StA 8/28/23 to St Agnes Concord 
KoC brothers 
George Hegarty  
Tim Jorgenson  
Tony Soby 
Manny D’Albora 
Lou Santero 
PaulC  
Fr Luke 
Ft Mark 
Dave Melander  
Dom Pietro 
Ron Markham 
 
Attended Fr Fili 6:30 vigil mass 8/26/23 at Queen of All Saints, Concord 
(photo) 
KoC brothers : 
Mario Butzner 
Dan Hughes 
Tim Jorgenson  



11  

 

Page 11 
September 2023  

Council Activities  
 

Farewell to Fr. Luke and  

Welcome to Frs Peter and G 
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Council Activities in August 
 

Council Brothers Support the 12:10pm Wednesday Mass at SES 
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Council Activities  
Fr. Luke Move Crew 

Junior Knights Movie Night 
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Council Activities Cont’d 
Council Brothers Visit with Fr. Fili at his new Parish 
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From the Membership and Family Life Director  
 

Greetings Brothers! 
 
Our Fall Membership Campaign is just around the corner. For this drive we are hop-
ing to combine recruitment with a planned rosary giveaway. 
Look for more details soon! 
 
On August 11th, the Knights helped support Movie Night, a social event for our Jun-
ior Knights and Altar Servers. Nearly 40 people gathered for a fun evening featuring 
entertainment on the big screen and our new popcorn popper courtesy of Brother 
Robert Strawn.  Look for more events in the future to help grow these important 
ministries. 
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Weekly Rosary 
 

This is a reminder that we have a weekly rosary via Zoom on Monday mornings at 
9:00. Our very own Brother Dave Frankenberger is the host.  

This is on a different Zoom Meeting ID than our regular one. Click [https://email-
mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzEFSxSAMANDTwJIJCSRhwcIN94AC_q-
tOL_tOOPpHS_wehZPKMGO7FkFSYjYPnJT7ZG4j61Wocqpo08tkDRiVFH7zAhIwAgQAT2
6PmD2OStxVYmcTIC5r-
3za13Dbeuwe35c1_dp6M1gMVjuE_BnNPe71uHu02D5MFiUxIMPgb3aV-
4v11ZzKYoJ8H7U5_5P_QUAAP__KGoyeg] to join the rosary.  

Hospital Ministry 
 

Brother Dave Frankenberger is leading the Hospital Ministry and they are in need of 
volunteers. This is a ministry that delivers the Eucharist to those that cannot attend 
Mass. As a volunteer, you would only be asked to deliver once a month. The more 
people volunteering would lessen what each person would need to do. Contact Dave 
Frankenberger for more information or if you would like to join the ministry. 

Council Membership Dues 
Our Council continues to collect dues at a much slower pace than in past years.  If 
you have not already paid your membership dues, and you are able to do so, please 
plan to make your payment soon.  Your membership dues can be paid using our 
online store. You have a choice of $52 for dues only and $54 for dues and processing 
fee. Click [https://email-
mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzM2RpSAQAOBo8AbV0A2NBw57MQ_58Uk9lB3B_KcmgS8H1
miYlhK0W4EdeWeWM3DKuBLFmHeKSKu2O3jtHNjs3QG01GDAIDBqAEsaFWpOpWjWR
4xsvBcER-

SAFE ENVIRONMENT TRAINING  
 

Our council has many events that have kids (under 18) around, so it is important to 
have as many Brothers be certified for Safe Environment from the Knights of Co-
lumbus. The Knights of Columbus safe environment training has been upgraded to 
a new system. Anyone that has been through the training in the last 3 years should 
have received an "invite" email to log into their new system. During the transition 
period, the sight was unavailable to those wishing to perform the training. The site 
is now up and running. Go to the Supreme website's safe environment page. 
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Faith in Action – Life 

 
The Fall 2023 40 Days for Life Campaign will be taking place from September 27 to November 5. This 

campaign involves 40 days of visible, public, prayer vigils outside a Planned Parenthood center or other 

abortion facility in the community. It is a peaceful and educational presence, with no offensive signs. 

Those who are called to stand witness during this vigil witness to the sanctity of life and send a powerful 

message to the community about the tragic reality of abortion. With the help of the Holy Spirit we will 

change hearts and perhaps offer a woman a last chance for help in a crisis pregnancy.  

Local Vigil Location: In front of Planned Parenthood, 1357 Oakland Blvd., Walnut Creek, CA 

Local Vigil Hours: 7 AM - 7 PM daily except Sunday. (Minimum of 2 people for each one-hour time slot.) 

Information on the world-wide 40 Days for Life effort can be found at www.40daysforlife.com. Please 

consider signing up for an hour or more at the Walnut Creek location any time during the campaign at 

www.40daysforlife.com/walnutcreek. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Next Step Annual Fundraiser 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

RealOptions Ignite Life 2023 Event 
 

 



 

 

Page 18 
September 2023 

  

 Classified— Brothers Helping Brothers 

  

  

 
Plumber 

 

Tom Cortez 

 

(925) 461-8549 

Photography 

 

Tracy Seager 

(925) 264-9967 

tracy_seeger@hotmail.com 

 

Tax Preparation 

Robert Strawn 

(925) 249-0600 

http://www.amtstax.com 
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  Classified— Brothers Helping Brothers 

 Realtor 

Mark Kotch 

(925) 989-1581 

Compass Realtors 

Lic # 01409780 

m.kotch@compass.com 

http://www.MarkKotch.com 

Realtor 

 

Chris Duarte 
 

(925) 699-1969 

 

Photo Restore 

 

Ted Dudziak 
 

(510) 912-6370 
 

dudziak.tj@gmail.com 

 

Embroidering 

 

Jane Medeiros 

 

darrenmedeiros@gmail.com 

Language Translator 
French, Dutch (Flemish), Spanish 

 

Mark Jacops 

 

mjsunol@comcast.net 

 

If you wish to advertise in this 
Newsletter, Please contact the 

Past Grand Knight, Ted Dudziak. 

510-912-6370 

tedforkofc6043@gmail.com 
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Knight of the Month for July 2023 
 

Brother SK Robert Strawn has been awarded Knight of the Month for July 

2023.  Brother Strawn was selected for his for all his efforts as Treasurer, and 
many behind the scenes efforts. He was also recognized for his work on the An-
gel Flight event. . 

 

DISTRICT 1 STAND DOWN 
 
District 1 stand-down at Alameda County Fairgrounds September 16. Assy 1979 is 
sponsoring and will need help from the 5 Tri-Valley Councils. SK Matt Troiano will 
chair and is asking for 30 volunteers (about 5 from our council).  This is a good way 
to support veterans.  Contact PGK Dan Hughes for further information and to volun-
teer.  
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Notes from the Newsletter Editor 
If you see errors in the contents of the Council Newsletter, please notify the Newsletter Editor at 
bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net or 408-234-8224. 

If you are receiving a printed copy of this newsletter and can be accessed via email you are missing 
out!  The electronic copy of the Newsletter arrives sooner, is in color and the content is not 
compressed to fit into the limitations of the printed page.  If you want an electronic copy, send 
your email address to:  dompe@pacbell.net.  An electronic copy of the Newsletter is also available 

on the Council’s Website:  www.kofc6043.org 

If you have submitted an entry to the Prayer Requests on the following page, please review the list 
to determine if your entry is correct and is still current.  Please contact the Newsletter Editor for 

any corrections, deletions and additions  
 

Our Council is located in the Oakland Chapter (oaklandkofc.org), District 47.   

When:  Every Monday 
Morning; 8:00 
am 

Where:  Vic's All Star 
Kitchen in 
Pleasanton.  
201 Main Street 

Why:  No Agenda—
Just Brother 
Knights getting 
together for 
coffee & con-
versation 

Stay Connected with your 
Brother Knights 

Knight’s Weekly Monday 
Morning Coffee Gathering 
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Prayer List 
For those who are ill we pray that they 
will find the healing power of God: 
 

For those who are deceased we pray that 
they will join in the love of God: 
 

 
Carolyn Giuffre– Cousin of Brother Manny 
D’Albora 
 
Sean Gerald DeLay– Brother of CCoP Choir 
member 
 
For all who are serving in the military we 
pray:  

That the love of God will be with them. Especially 
those in harms way.  
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Jessica Nett- Granddaugther of Brother Thomas Egan 

Grace Tuttle- Daughter of PGK Tim Tuttle 

Karen Mortenson- Wife of PGK Dennis Mortenson 

Jim Schibler- Brother of PGK Michael Schibler 

Ernesto Castro- Council Brother 

Dave & Mary Grubbs- Council Brother and Spouse 

John Bickford- Cousin of Brother Joe Thibodeau 

Jim Crotty- Friend of PGK Chuck Berardi 

Fr. Jim Chetock- Friend of PGK Chuck Berardi 

Ray Alsdorf- Friend of Brother Dennis Roberts 

George Hegarty- Council Brother 

Bill Sroka Council Brother 

Elizabeth Bliss- Friend of Brother Don Sanservino 

Betsey Beamish- Friend of Brother Don Sanservino 

Steve Oase- Friend of Brother Manny D’Albora 

Tom Amesd- Friend of Brother Richard Fredette 

Eula Gonzales- Parent of Brother Rick Gonzales 

Bob Meade- Friend of Brother Richard Fredette 

Mike & Kristine Burns- Council Brother and Spouse 

Howard Powleson- Council Brother 

Albert Risso- Friend of Brother Manny D’Albora 

Melissa Miller- Family Friend of Brother Dennis Roberts 

Vickie Forrester- Sister-in-Law of Brother Bob Wolf 

Traci Natale- Cousin of PGK Stephen Natale 

Mike O’Brian- Council Brother 



 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 

 
 

 

 

         TO: 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found in our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 

Knights of Columbus  6043 

www.kofc6043.org 

P.O. Box 454, Pleasanton, CA 

 

If you wish to have your copy 
of the Newsletter discontinued, 

please notify the Newsletter 
Editor, Bob Dompe 

bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net  


